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Emerge Merchant Services

Jason Ruedy from Emerge Merchant

Services has announced that Visa and

Mastercard will introduce new interchange

fees effective January 1, 2025

DENVER, CO, UNITED STATES, January 14,

2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Jason Ruedy, President, CEO of Emerge Merchant Services says

effective January 1, 2025, merchants and consumers will see changes in the interchange fees

from two major credit card companies, Visa and Mastercard. These changes, announced by the

These changes come at a

time when inflation is

rampant, making it more

difficult for merchants to

turn a profit.”

Jason Ruedy

companies themselves, are expected to have a significant

impact on the profitability of businesses and the cost of

goods for consumers.

Visa has announced an increase in its Base II Fee from

$0.002 to $0.0027, while its Authorization Misuse Fee will

also see an increase from $0.09 to $0.15. Similarly,

Mastercard is increasing its Excessive Authorization Fee

from $0.30 to $0.50. These changes come at a time when

inflation is rampant, making it more difficult for merchants to turn a profit.

The new interchange fees have sparked concerns among merchants and consumer advocacy

groups, who fear that the increased costs will ultimately be passed on to consumers. With the

rise in online shopping and the use of credit cards, these fees can add up quickly for businesses,

especially small and medium-sized ones. This could potentially lead to higher prices for goods

and services, making it harder for consumers to make ends meet.

While Visa and Mastercard have cited the need to cover rising operational costs and invest in

new technologies as the reason for the fee increases, merchants and consumers are left to bear

the burden. As these changes will take effect in just a few years, it is important for businesses

and consumers to be aware of the potential impact on their bottom line. Stay tuned for further

updates and developments on this matter.
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In conclusion, the new interchange fees from Visa and

Mastercard, set to take effect on January 1, 2025, have

raised concerns among merchants and consumers alike.

With the cost of doing business increasing, it is important

for all parties involved to stay informed and be prepared

for the changes ahead. As always, we will continue to

monitor the situation and provide updates as they

become available. For more information on Emerge

Merchant Services visit -

www.emergemerchantservices.com.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/776006714

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something
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